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STATE OF

COLORADO EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: Kathy Schuetz - elevated methane
1 message

Hughes - DNR, Jim <jimo.hughes@state.co.us> Thu, Nov 12, 2015 at 1:40 PM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>, Alex Fischer - DNR <alex.fischer@state.co.us>

OGCC Scan,
Please upload the attached with the following information:

Unique Identifier (REM/Spill/NOAV #, etc.): API #067-09956

Document Number (leave blank if one needs to be assighed):

Date received: 11/10/15

Is data entry needed (Y/N): N

Notes: Please upload this e mail to the above identifier as "Rule 608 Initial Test Notification".

Thanks,
Jim Hughes

Environmental Protection Specialist

COLORADO

Qil & Gas Conservation
" Commission

Department of Natural Resources

P 970.884.0491 | F 970.884.0974 | C 970.903.4072
P.O. Box 4453 Durango, Colorado 81302

jimo.hughes@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

Jim Hughes

Environmental Protection Specialist
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--—-— Forwarded message -—--—--

From: Hawk, Andrew G <Andrew.Hawk@bp.com>
Date: Tue, Nov 10, 2015 at 6:52 PM

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/278/u/0/?ui=2&ik=131c764130&view=pt&search=inbox&th=150fd6e19c3e3c3a&sim|=150fd6e19c3e3c3a
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11/13/2015 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Fwd: Kathy Schuetz - elevated methane

Subject: Kathy Schuetz - elevated methane
To: "Jim Hughes (jimo.hughes@state.co.us)" <jimo.hughes@state.co.us>

Jim,

Cottonwood Consulting sampled the water well of Kathy Schuetz on 11/2/2015. This sample was
taken as part of Rule 608 testing for the Ford H1 that will be drilled early next year. The baseline,
predrilling water well sample returned a field methane measurement of 7.38 mg/L. The well is not
used for drinking and is only used for watering horses. Cottonwood reported that the well had not
recently been maintained. | have directed Cottonwood to retrieve a sample that can be sent for isotopic
analysis and a BART test will be run as well. Below is the information on the water well.

Schuetz (Permit #262897 and Rec #9701898) - <1/4 mile from BHL of CBM well

Thank you,
Andy

Andy Hawk
Area Environmental Advisor, San Juan Basin

BP America Production Company: 380 Airport Road Durango Colorado, 81303
O: (970)375-7590 M: (970)394-0253  E: andrew.hawk@bp.com
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